
Board Resignation

From: Makenzie Scalabrini | makenzie.scalabrini@gmail.com Thursday, Jan 4 at 10:54 AM

To: Ramon Jimenez | ramon@visitmendocino.com
Cc: Makenzie Blaylock | mblaylock19@gmail.com

Good morning Ramon,

It was an absolute pleasure to serve on the Mendocino County Tourism Commission in 2023 and to serve
Mendocino County as a member of the Board of Directors.

Unfortunately, my position within Mendocino County has been terminated and as of now I do not plan on taking up
another position within the county. I feel that because my residence and place of work fall within another county I
cannot accurately fulfill my duties on the Board and would like to resign my seat.

Thank you for allowing me this opportunity to help grow the tourism community within Mendocino County. I am
forever grateful for the experience and hope that in the future I return to work in Mendocino County and can regain
my participation within the organization.

Cheers,

Makenzie Scalabrini


